
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CHRISTMAS  

TREE 

COLLECTION 

Starting December 26, 2024, Public Works will begin curbside collection of 

Christmas Trees.  You DO NOT need to call to schedule a pickup of a Christmas 

Tree.  All lights, ornaments, garland, tinsel, nails, stands and plastic bags must be 

removed prior to placing your tree at the curb for collection.  Artificial trees are not 

part of this collection program.  If you want to dispose of an artificial tree, you 

would place out for your regular trash collection. 

Final day for curbside collection is Tuesday, January 21, 2025.  Please place at 

curb by 7AM for collection. 

As a reminder, you can bring your Christmas Tree to our Public Works 

Facility located at 70 Southfield Road during Resident Drop-Off hours: 

Monday to Friday 8AM - 2PM and Saturday 8AM - 12PM, excluding 

holidays. 

At our location, please remove from the tree bag prior to placing the 

Christmas Tree in our brush pile.   


